
WAKE COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 Notice is hereby given that, pursuant to the provisions of N.C.G.S. §153A-303, the Wake County 

Board of Commissioners will hold a public hearing during its regular Board Meeting on October 21, 2024 

at 2pm in the Wake County Justice Center on a proposal to expand Wake County Fire Tax District in your 

area for the purpose of funding fire and rescue services for the properties in the most northwestern part 

of Wake County.   A map of the proposed expanded service district is found below.  A report as required 

by N.C.G.S. §153A-303(d) is available for public inspection in the office of the Clerk to the Board.  

Questions should be addressed to Darrell Alford, Wake County Fire & Emergency Management Director.  

Any person wishing to comment in writing, prior to the public hearing, may do so by forwarding 

comments to the Clerk to the Board of Commissioners at Yvonne.gilyard@wake.gov    

Wake County strives to ensure that people with disabilities have equal opportunity to access its 

programs, services and activities. If you require assistance to participate in a meeting of the Wake 

County Board of Commissioners, please contact the Clerk to the Board at least five business days before 

the event.  

 

The proposed expansion of the Wake County Fire Protection Service District is to include the areas 

outlined on the map below.  
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